imiton]ue"

L

adh

Limitorque Corporation

Auvtornoted Yolve Actuators ond Jocks for Industry

5114 Woodall Road P.O. Box 11318 Lynchburg, VA 24506-1318 4&7

Telephone—804-528-4400 » Telex—82-9448 ¢ FAX-—804-845-9736

June 1, 1989

U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Re: Limitorgque Corporation
Part 21 Notification

Subject: Buchanan 724 Terminal Blocks
Attention: Director, Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Gentlemen:

Pursuant to the reguirements of Title 10 of the Code of Federal
Regulations Part 21 herein provided ie notification of Limitorgue
Corporations inadvertent supply of Buchanan 724 terminal blocks for
use in safety related SMB valve aztuators, @as detailed in the
attached letter,. In order to expedite the notification of the
facilities affected, Limitorque has made simultaneous written
notice to both the commission and the attached list of nuclear
rtility customers.

Signed:

(ffzwaé& N

E. Wilkinson
V1ce President of Engineering

LIMITORQUE CORPORATION
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